Behnam Ghaffari

Subject: FW: FCC File No. 0499-EX-CN-2017

From: Tom Hilleary [mailto:tom.hilleary@islandradar.com]
Sent: Monday, June 26, 2017 12:00 PM

To: Behnam Ghaffari <Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov>
Subject: FW: FCC File No. 0499-EX-CN-2017

Mr. Ghaffari,

1. Yes, please dismiss the earlier attempt. We were not familiar with your system and made some initial errors.
2. | will look at the Confidentiality Request letter requirement and respond shortly.

Thank you,

Tom Hilleary

The Island Radar Company

25055 West Valley Parkway, Suite 104
Olathe, Kansas 66061

(816) 256-4499 office

(913) 543-3322 office

(816) 256-4454 fax

(816) 898-9331 mobile
tom.hilleary@islandradar.com
www.islandradar.com

From: <oetech@fccsun27w.fcc.gov>

Date: Monday, June 26, 2017 at 10:53 AM

To: Tom Hilleary <tom.hilleary@islandradar.com>
Subject: FCC File No. 0499-EX-CN-2017
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To: Tom Hilleary, Island Radar Company, LLC
tom.hilleary@islandradar.com

From: Behnam Ghaffari
Behnam.Ghaffari@fcc.gov

Applicant: Island Radar Company, LLC
File Number: 0499-EX-CN-2017
Correspondence Reference Number: 37657

Date of Original Email: 06/26/2017

1. There is another pending application 0478-EX-CN-2017. Would you like us to dismiss the referenced

application?

2.You have selected the content of your experiment to be kept confidential, please submit a confidentiality
request in accordance with the rules in CFR 47, Part 0.459(b) that lists nine items. Please attach your response
in Q and A format, and list those attachments need to be withheld from general public viewing in response to
item number one. The intended confidentiality request letter cannot be kept confidential; therefore, please do

not include any confidential material in this letter.



